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Press release

Custos’ Board of Directors has decided to list the company on the O-list of the Stockholm Stock Exchange instead of on the A-list. The reason for the move is that the O-list is more advantageous for (Swedish) private individuals from a wealth tax point of view. The cost of acquiring equity capital from private individuals is thus lowered.

Private individuals is a natural and important investor category for Custos. The objective of this action is to increase further the attractiveness for private investors - current ((30,000) and future - to invest in and to own Custos shares. In contrast to similar investment alternatives on the Swedish market - mutual funds and other investment companies -  Custos will be able to offer an investment opportunity without any wealth tax implications.

Custos will continue to observe the rules and regulations of the A-list in the future. The move is accepted by our major Swedish and foreign owners.

Stockholm, June 12, 1997

AKTIEBOLAGET CUSTOS (publ)

Christer Gardell

Chief Executive Officer

For further questions please contact Mr Christer Gardell (+46-8-440 57 70).
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